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A Message From our  
Property Manager! 

As you can see, we have been working really hard this 

year at maintaining the common areas of Trotters 

Pointe!  We encourage you all to do your part by 

picking up trash and dog waste, letting us know of 

anything that is in need of repair, and by clearing all 

sidewalks of debris/snow in a timely manor.  You can 

contact us anytime at bridenmanagement@aol.com 

Also, if you are to make any changes to the exterior of 

your home or yard you must get approval from the 

Rules and Regulation Committee.  Contact the board 

for help with this process at trotterspointe@gmail.com  
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Happy New Year!!  
 

Well it hasn’t been much of a 

winter this year!  But it has been 

fun seeing neighbors out walking, 

riding bikes, and jogging in the 

middle of winter!  With all the 

spring-like weather I am sure we 

are all excited for some warmer 

weather soon!   

This year the board is looking for 

volunteers to help out with a few 

new projects we have in store for 

our sub.  If you are interested in 

finding out more please contact 

the board @ 

trotterspointe@gmail.com!  
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SAVE THE DATE!! 
If you would like to help out with any of the 

following activities, please contact the board at 

trotterspointe@gmail.com 

Easter Egg Hunt---March 25th  
The Annual Easter Egg Hunt will take place on 

Sunday, March 25th @ 3:00 pm at the Tennis 

Courts!   Come meet the Easter Bunny and go 

on an egg hunt!  Be sure to bring your camera 

and a basket to put your eggs in!!  Event is for all 

kids!   

Movie in the Park----June 1st 
 

 
Starting June 1st !  Every other week in the 

summer we will be hosting an outdoor Movie in 

the Park!  Bring your snacks, blankets and 

flashlights!  It will be a fun new summer tradition! 

End of Summer Party—Aug. 25th 
 A fun way to say goodbye to summer before 

sending the kids off to school!  BBQ, Bouncies, 

Games, and our last movie in the park!  If you 

are interested in the planning of this event, 

please contact the board at 

trotterspointe@gmail.com 

 
Trail of Terror—October 27th 
 This year our Trail of Terror will be on Saturday, 

October 27th and will include a Halloween party 

and the end.  If you are interested in helping 

with the planning of this event please contact 

Randy Ranalli @ rjranalli@sbcglobal.net or you 

can contact the board @ 

trotterspointe@gmail.com  
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We are on Facebook!! 

Storage  

Please remember not to store personal items in front of or 

around your home!  This includes trailers of any kind, 

garbage cans, firewood, landscaping supplies, etc.  This has 

been an ongoing complaint this year so please be respectful of 

our By-laws.  For more information on our association By-

laws please go to our website at  

trotterspointe.net 
 

If you are wondering how to stay connected with everything that is going on in our 

sub or community you can “like” our page on Facebook!  Several homeowners have 

done this and have really enjoyed sharing photos and learning about upcoming 

activities around town!  Also, PLEASE register your family on our webpage if you 

haven’t already!  We have upgraded our page the past couple years and it really is a 

great site!  As a registered, you will receive emails on cancelations of events, 

upcoming activities within the sub, and reminders on meetings and dues.  You will 

also be allowed to post items or services you may have for sale.   

Please take the time to register at  

Trotterspointe.net 
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